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 This year, our Family Ministry team is 
focused specifically on finding additional 
ways to support families, parents, and 

marriages. 

Some projects have included: 

• Feb 15 “Save the Date Night”, (see 
above). 

• In March, connections and friendships 
were made as 40 people showed up 
to an afternoon picnic for parents of 

birth-5 year olds. 

• In April, a handful of volunteers went 
over to the Family Services 
Association to help support families 

in the neighborhood at their annual 
Spring Fair.

• Since March, we have had “The 
Blessing” and “The Love Dare” family 

groups. Both groups have focused on 
parenting, and have been deeply 
meaningful to the participants 

(members have described them as 
“life-changing”, “a place where I can 
feel safe to be myself”, and “a place 

for deep friendships”).  We are 
planning on starting new Family 
Groups soon - please email Pastor 

Chelle at 
rochelle@redlandschurch.com for 
more information! 

Support & Nurture 

“SAVE THE DATE NIGHT” - FEB 15

FAMILY MINISTRY

Close to 50 kids, junior high helpers, and 
adult volunteers hung out together for a 
fantastic night of fun and games Feb 15 as 
parents celebrated Valentines Day together. 

Several parents chose our “Date Night 
Out” option, and enjoyed their own special 
evening together - others joined us for a 
Parisian night of soup and board games in 
our “Date Night In” option. 

Spring Fair Family Groups Church Picnic
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UPCOMING EVENTS

If you love kids, love being involved in an exciting and engaging 

project, love being part of a phenomenal team, than get involved in 

VBS! 

We have a huge variety of different ways to serve - if you are an up-front type of person, or a music-lover, or 

incredibly organized, or love to just hang out with kids, we would love to connect with you to see how you 

can be involved. 

VBS dates are from July 21-25 in the evening. If you are interested in being part of this incredible team, email 

Pastor Chelle at rochelle@redlandschurch.com. 

We can’t wait to see you there! 

Next month, June 14, is our final “Coral Reef” Kids Church. We have had such fun with 
you all as Slater and crew have helped us learn about getting closer to God and to 
each other. 

We will be back in September with a brand new theme and a brand new adventure - 
make sure to join us again and bring a friend! 

JUNE 14 -  LAST ADVENTURE AT THE CORAL REEF 

VBS : GET INVOLVED! ! 
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